
 

 
 
 
The Acoustical Society of America (ASA) has generously allocated funds for student travel to the 
International Congress of Neuroethology, College Park, Maryland, August 5-10, 2012   
(http://icn2012.umd.edu).  Ten awards of $250 each will be available, chosen on a competitive basis by 
a committee of ASA and ISN members.  Applicants must be student members of ASA, and must be first 
and presenting author on an accepted abstract to ICN.  To apply for this funding, send a copy of your 
abstract, a statement of ASA student  membership, and a statement of graduate student status to 
asa@aip.org.  The subject line should read: International Society of Neuroethology application. The 
deadline for receipt of applications is June 1, 2012.  Announcement of awards will be made by July 1, 
2012.  Awardees will receive reimbursement up to $250 for appropriate travel costs (meeting 
registration, transportation, housing) upon submission of a travel reimbursement form and expense 
receipts. 
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